Update as of 3 January 2019

Paragraph 17 of the report (p.36) reads:

The Parish Council has obtained two very similar quotes for the
necessary work, which would involve surface scraping and resurfacing
in layers consisting of crushed concrete and dust fines. The work
would be carried out to a length of 610m and a width of 1m.

Following discussion with its contractor, the Parish Council has confirmed
that the work would now be carried out to a length of 610m and a width of
1.3m. The additional width can be accommodated within the original quote.



